OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 21, 1954

Mr. John F, Schaber
Attorney at Law
Deming, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Schaber:

Reference is made to your letter of April 5th pertaining to
the drilling of a wildcat exploratory well in Hidalgo County, New
Mexico described as Section 12, Township 30 South, Range 15 West,

Our geologists recommend that the unorthodox location of your
projected well is in order because of irregularities in topography at
the normal spacing point, aside from the geologic factors mentioned
in your letter. Therefore, by the authority granted me in Rule 104,
Section 'f', of the Commission's Rules and Regulations, 1 am approving
the unorthodox location as proposed: 628 feet from the east line and
335 feet from the south line of the 40 acre tract described as NE/4 SW/4
Section 12, Township 30 South, Range 15 West, NMPM, Hidalgo County.

ry tru}y yours,

purrier
Secretary and Director
RRS:ve

cc: Oil Conservation Commission
206 Carper Building
Artesia, N, M.
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